
MINUTES OF SELECTMEN’S MEETING 
JUNE 9, 2015 

 
Chairman Hevy called the meeting to order in the Selectmen’s office at 4 PM with Mrs. 
Walter and Mr. Smith also present. 
 
The Selectmen reviewed a FY16 budget breakdown from the accountant.  (Attachment 
#1)  Each line item was reviewed and discussed.  Mr. Smith will bring all of the notes to 
the accountant in the morning so that she can input them and see where the deficit 
stands. 
 
The Selectmen discussed possible questions to ask the two candidates for police chief 
at next week’s interviews.  It was agreed that each member will write down the 
questions that he or she would most like answered by the candidates.  Mr. Hevy will 
compile the question into a single document. 
 
The scheduling of the interviews was discussed, and the possible conflict with next 
Wednesday’s Planning Board meeting at the Senior Center.   
 
There being no further business, at 7 PM Mrs. Walter moved, and Mr. Smith seconded, 
a motion to adjourn.  So voted. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Leslie Scott Burton 
Administrative Assistant  


